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De[Ertment of Glutation By
REGION X - NORTHERN MINDANAO

DIVISION OF MAI^AYBAIIIY CITY

DWISIONMEMORANDUM
No. OeQ s.2024

TO Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors- CID and SGOD
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concemed

FROM NA
IC on Superintendent

DATE : January 18,2024

SUBJECT: WORLD YISION COURTESY VISIT OF PARTNER SCHOOLS

For information and guidance, the Office hereby informs the World Vision courtesy visit
ofthe following partner schools on January 24,2024.

1. Paiwaig Elementary School
2. Lalawan Elementary School
3. Lalawan National High School
4. Linabo Central School
5. Malaybalay City National Science HS
6. Aglayan Central School
7. Can-ayan Integrated School
8. Kalasungay Central School
9. Sumpong Central School
10. Bukidnon National High School
I l. Malaybalay City Central School

For queries you may contact Ma$Iifth Mamawag, Senior Education Program Specialist
at09777788301.

TO BE POSTED IN TEE WEBSITE

Address: Sayre HFway, Purok 6, Casisang, Malaybalay City

Telefax No.: 088-314-0094; Telephone No.: 088-813'1246

Email Address: malaybalay.city@deped.sgy.pb e
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Nov.08, 2023

CHERRY MAE L LIMBACO.REYES, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd Malaybalay, Bukidnon
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IVED
Dear Ma'am Reyes,

Tima:' a'to

Greetings!

World Vision Development Foundation, lnc, is a Christian development, advocacy, and relief
organization dedicated to working with children, their families, and communities in more than 90
countries worldwide to reach their full potential by addressing the causes of poverty and injustice.
ln the Philippines, we operate 38 area programs located in 28 provinces, 25 cities, 80
municipalitieg and 726 barangays across the country implementing programs that provide better
opportunities for children, families, and communities for improved well-being and sustainable
change.

ln line with our new Country Strategy and our commitment to serving the most vulnerable, we are
happy to inform your office that World Vision has expanded its program and services in the new 4
areas/barangays in Malaybalay City.

ln connection with our partnership, we would likE to seek your approval in allowing us to conduct
our courtesy meeting with the school heads in the elementary schools in Barzrgays futaym,
tlubo, l6hryag.V, and,$npong. This is to formally introduce our organization and discuss
points of collaboration in the aspect of Education that will benefit the children of the mentioned

communities and hopefully the entire Malaybalay City.

We are looking forward to your favorable response to this request. For coordination, you may

reach Mark Gil Elnar, our Protram Officer assigned in the area through his email address
mark gif elnar@wvi.ors and cell number 09322156554.

We are looking forward to a fruitful and meaningful partnership with you for the development of
our learners in Malaybalay.

Respectfully yours,

MARIA LIZA G. BRANAL

Program Manager

Our yltlcn for avrry chlld, llfe ln all lts fullness. Our pray.r for ev.ry h.atq thc will to make lt so.
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